
 

 
The Netball Committee would like to thank Jo Moon 
for Stepping in as Acting president while Liz Brown 

takes some personAl leave.   
 

\Congratulations go to  

Caitlin Yann  

For  

Getting her 

                          B Umpires Badge 

Interested in  

BecomING 

An  

Umpire?? 

If so please contact  

Sarah dent.  

0401 019430 

Welcome 

 

Please welcome David hough  to the 

club . He will be coaching the  

Under 17-1 Fire tails. 



 SOME DATES FOR YOUR 2011 DIARYSOME DATES FOR YOUR 2011 DIARY: 

Sat 11th June 
No Game 

Queens Birthday Weekend 

Sat 18th June Trivia Night 

9th July  No Game 

16th July Spring Registration Day 

23rd July  W.S.N.C Bin duty 

23rd July  Last Game before finals 

13th August  Grand Final Day 

13th August Presentation Night 

  

Coaches 
 

If anyone has any problems please contact our 
Acting Coaches Convenor 

Nicole McIndoe 0414 259029  

Uniforms 

 

If you need any uniform please contact Vicki Stanciu on  

9887 2482 

Or  

04 33277591 

Rule Corner 

Unfortunately injuries are sometimes part of netball. 

 
If there is an injury and the player removes their bib they must immediately 

leave the court and cannot resume play until  after the next goal is scored.   

 

Where the player keeps their bib on, they have two minutes to recover and 

then, if not ready to play, must leave the court.  If they decide to continue to 

play and the injury forces another stoppage, play will only stop for 30 seconds. 

 




